
LEATHERHEAD & DISTRICT LOCAL HISTORY SOCIETY

Telephone: 
LEATHERHEAD 2696

"Beechcroft",
Hawks Hill, 

FETCHAM,
Surrey,

1st January, 1952.

Dear Fellow-ilember,

Circular 1/52

F I X T U R E S

We are pleased to announce the following arrangements for the early
part of 1952?

(1) Wsdnesday, 23rd January,. 1952

Mr. W.H.E. Rivett will give a lecture, illustrated by lantern 
slides on “Geological Period of the Dinosaurs11, at the Wesleyan Hall, 
Church Road, at 8.15 p.m.

(2) Wednesday. 13th February. 1952

Professor F. Jane will give a lecture illustrated by lantern slides 
on "British Trees and their Timber", at the Wesleyan Hall, Church Road, 
at 8.15 p.m.

(3) Tifednesday. 12th March. 1952

Mr. J.E.S. Dallas will give a lecture illustrated by lantern slides 
on "Anglo Saxon Remains in our Churches", at the Wesleyan Hall, Church 
Road, at 8.15 p.m.

(4) Saturday. 26th April. 1952

We are endeavouring to arrange a conducted Visit to the County 
Record Office. Kingston-on-Thames. Further information will be sent 
to members later,

Fifth Annual General Meeting

For the information of those members who were unable to attend, the 
Meeting of 14th November adopted the Executive Committee's Report and the 
Accounts as presented.

All members of the Executive Committee and the Hon, Auditor were re­
elected en bloc* Mr. P.G. Shelley who had volunteered to fill the additional 
post required of Asst, Hon. Secretary was also elected.

After a number of suggestions had been made by members and noted by the 
Committee for implementation, the Meeting concluded with a very interesting 
talk by Dr. C,H. Thompson, County Archivist, on "The Value of Probate Records 
to the Local Historian".

Assistant Honorary Secretary

Will members please note that until further notice all matters relating 
to membership, circulars, and fixtures will be dealt with by the Assistant 
Honorary Secretary, Mr. P.G. Shelley, "Beechcroft", Hawks Hill, Fetcham,
Surrey (Telephone number: Leatherhead 2696).

Subscriptions

Your Honorary Treasurer makes a special request to all members who have 
not paid their subscription for 1951-1952 (due 1st November, 1951) to do so 
as quickly as possible and thus avoid the necessity for reminders. The 
Society's postage expenses form a heavy drain on its resources.

Members are urged to do their utmost to obtain new members in an 
endeavour to avoid the necessity of raising subscriptions next year.

Yours sincerely,

P. G. Shelley (Hon.Assistant Secretary)


